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June 23, 2020 
 
Christian Broadcasting, Inc. 
6401 E Northern Lights 
Anchorage, AK  99504 
 
 In re: K202CB, Palmer, AK 
  File # 115724 
  Facility ID # 10959 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
This refers to the above-captioned FM translator application for K202CB, Palmer, Alaska. 
 
An engineering study has revealed the application is a major change application pursuant to 47 
C.F.R. § 74.1233(a)(1)(i)(A)(2).   Specifically, the Section states that “a major change is any 
change in frequency except “Upon a showing of interference to or from any other broadcast 
station, remedial changes to any same band frequency;”.  K265FG is licensed on channel 202.  
The applicant is proposing channel 249 which is not in the “same band” therefore is a major 
change.   
 
Accordingly, the Application File # 115724 IS HEREBY DISMISSED.  This action is taken 
pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 0.283. 
 
 
 Sincerely,  
 

 
 James D. Bradshaw 
 Deputy Chief 
 Audio Division 
 Media Bureau 
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